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   RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - Proposed changes to state high school math standards could
take effect in the fall once they receive final approval from the state Board of Education.
   
   Before that occurs, the state is soliciting feedback from the public. The survey can be found at
ncpublicschools.org. Deadline to participate is May 20.
   
   Action could occur at the June meeting of the State Board of Education.
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